
Mawsley CP School 

Before and After School Club 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

 

Which forms do I have to complete in order to have access to the booking system? 

There are two forms to complete: 

 The Mawsley Community Primary School Before and After School Club Registration Form 

 The Mawsley Community Primary School Before and After School Club Terms and Conditions 

Where do I return my completed registration form and signed terms and conditions? 

To the school office – either paper copy or via email to office@mawsley.org.uk 

I only want to use 30 minutes of the after the school session, as I can pick up then. Do I get a 

discount? 

No – in order for us to be able to run the before and after school club in a cost-effective manner, the 

full session charge is payable irrespective of how much of the session you use. 

What do I do if I don’t have internet access to use the internet booking system? 

Please contact the school office as soon as possible to discuss alternative booking arrangements. If 

you are unable to pay online, we will accept payment for sessions by cheque or cash but this must 

be at least 48 hours in advance and sessions will need to be booked through the school office. 

Can I pay using childcare vouchers? 

Yes you are able to use childcare vouchers.  Please speak to the school office for all of the details. 

Will children who do not attend Mawsley C.P School be able to come? 

No, we will only accept bookings from pupils on our school roll. 
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